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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 23
rd
 April 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As this year is the Centenary of the start of World War 1, we are delighted to share with you the exciting opportunity 

for our year 4 and 5 pupils. Year 4 and 5 pupils have been given the chance to join with other children across the city 

and the Peterborough Youth Choir in a celebration project and performance. 

Over the next few weeks, the children will be learning six songs that are related to World War 1 which they will then 

perform, along with over 800 other children, in a special concert held at Kingsgate Conference Centre in June.  

There will also be opportunities for the children to be involved in Workshops and other singing events in the build up 

to the performance. Details of the event, and of Peterborough Youth Choir, can be found on the website below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to support your child in this event, there are two things you can do: 

1. There is a practice CD available with the 6 tracks on. We will provide each child with a CD so you can practice 

the songs with your child at home. 

2. Come along and support your child at one of the performances in June. Tickets will be on sale from Monday 

28
th
 April from the PYC at the website above. 

This is a great opportunity for all the children and we would love it if you could get involved too. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Lester    Miss Miller   Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher    Year 5 Teacher   Head Teacher 

Project: World War One Centenary Concerts 

Brief introduction: The first of four events as part of our Arts Council England funded project in partnership with 

Peterborough Music Hub to develop the provision for singing in the city’s schools. With over 850 pupils 

participating on each day, and special performances from both Peterborough Youth Choir and the Miraculum 

Children’s Choir from the Kodály School, Kecskemét, Hungary - all accompanied by a wartime-styled professional 

orchestra – this promises to be a remarkable evening of entertainment. 

Performance dates: 6.30pm Tuesday 24th and Wednesday 25th June 

Venue: Kingsgate Conference Centre, 2 Staplee Way, Parnwell, Peterborough PE1 4YT 

Ticket prices: Tickets £6. Premium seats £10. Accompanied children free. 

Booking information: Booking opens at 8.00am on Monday 28th April. High demand is anticipated. 

Website for booking tickets: http://www.peterboroughmvchoir.org.uk/Tickets.html  

 


